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Keno Fire Department
14800 Puckett Lane

541-883-3062 

2014 Newsletter
We as a department would like to thank the community for their continued support; and as a result, The Keno Fire Department would like to take this time to inform the community of some of the recent developments to better improve our service. 
Last year, the Keno Fire Department responded to 354 emergency calls. As a result, we started a recruitment program to help bring in new volunteers. From the program, we are excited to announce we received nine new volunteers, all of which will be finishing an EMT class by the end of March. After that, the new volunteers will be starting a Firefighter 1 class. They will be meeting multiple times throughout the week to become certified.

We have been asked by Klamath County Fire District #1 to participate in Operation Prom Night. Operation prom night is a program developed to help teens make right decisions when attending the prom in not drinking and driving. This program has been going on for the past several years, and includes different agencies throughout Klamath County.

Just as a reminder, the department still offers free address markers for those who still need them. Having an address marker makes it easier for our volunteers to find your house in case of any emergency. The markers are made at the time of your request. If you would like to receive an address marker, please do not hesitate to stop by the department. 

Fire season is just around the corner; as a reminder, please remember to stay safe this season. If you would like to have a Wildfire Risk Assessment of your home to make your home fire safe please feel free to stop by the fire department.   
Again, we would like to thank the community for their continued support. If you would like to join the Keno Fire Department, we have training every Tuesday night from 7pm-9pm. Please feel free to stop by. 

--The Volunteers of Keno Fire Department 
--Fire Chief John Ketchum 







